
 
 
 
 
 

NOTICE 
 

Notice is hereby given that the Person County Board of Commissioners will consider at 
its regular meeting on May 20, 2019 at 9:00am a Resolution Authorizing the Donation of 
Surplus Property to a Charter School per NC General Statutes 153A-176 and 160A-280.  
The surplus property considered to be donated to the Bethel Hill Charter School are the 
seats being replaced in the County’s Kirby Cultural Arts Complex Theater valued of $.00.   
 

Brenda B. Reaves, NCMCC, MMC 
Clerk to the Board 

 


